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TO: BG/Helon Crawford

FROM: SD/W. E. Thornton, M.D.

SUBJECT: Technical Evaluation of S.N.-9-BG41-93-9-06P

The technical proposal dated July 24, 1989, from Whitmore Enterprises in
response to the RFP referenced above has been thoroughly reviewed.

Dr. Harris is not available for a joint review but it meets his prior stated
requirements and meets both intent and specifications for all of the requested
deliverable items including test and certification items previously identified
and agreed upon with Mr. Halloway and others from SR&QA. This is an

ambitious program in terms of low cost and rapid delivery but based on this
contractor's previous performance there is every reason to expect the goals

to be met. In terms of usual contractor costs, the prices are very low but
consistent with his usual pricing.

Do not hesitate to contact me for any additional information.
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